
 

 

 

The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, Nicolas Maduro Moros, on 

behalf of the Venezuelan People and Government, strongly condemns the terrorist 

attack at a mosque in Arish, capital of North Sinai in the Arab Republic of Egypt 

resulting in dozens of fatalities and injuries. 

The Bolivarian Government of Venezuela conveys its most heartfelt condolences 

to the Egyptian People and Government, especially to the Muslim community and 

the relatives of the victims. Likewise, the Bolivarian Government expresses its 

strong rejection against the indiscriminate use of the terrorist violence in all its 

forms. 

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela ratifies its commitment to peace and security 

and hopes that the most harmonious environment of union and tolerance of the 

brotherly Egyptian People may prevail at this hard time. 

 

Caracas, November 24th, 2017 

   


